The Special Negotiators are of the view that
with continuing effort a comprehensive settlement can be
reached in 1978. They strongly believe that an agreement
which encompasses, in an interrelated framework, the full
range of transboundary maritime issues of common concern
to Canada and the United States, including salmon inter-
ceptions, is the most promising means of assuring that
the important maritime resources along our common borders
can be effectively managed in our mutual interest.



